
 

November 7 
Remembrance Day Ceremony -

10:15 

November 7  Alumni Basketball Game 

November 8 
NO SCHOOL  

(PL Day) 

November 11 
NO SCHOOL  

(Remembrance Day) 

November 12 Picture Retake Day 

November 12 High School Report Cards Issued 

November 14 Middle Level Field Trip 

November 14-16 
High School Basketball  

Tip Off Tournament 

November 19 Immunization Day for Grade 7 & 9 

November 20 Home & School Meeting  

November 21 
Parent Teacher  

HIGH SCHOOL ONLY 5:00 – 7:00 

November 21 
PSSC Meeting 

Online 6:30 pm 

November 22 
NO SCHOOL 

(PL Day) 

November 22 
Parent Teacher 

HIGH SCHOOL ONLY 1:00 – 3:00 

December 2 K-8 Report Cards Issued 

December 5 
Parent Teacher 

K-8 ONLY 5:00 – 7:00 

December 6 
No School  

K-8 ONLY 

December 6 
Parent Teacher 

K-8 ONLY 1:00 – 3:00 

December 11 Holiday Concert 

December 12 Holiday Concert Storm Date 

December 20 Last Day of Classes 

January 6 Back to School 

Jan 20 – Jan 24 

Assessment/Demonstration 

Learning Week –  

HIGH SCHOOL ONLY 

Jan 27 & 28 
Turn Around Days –  

No School – HIGH SCHOOL ONLY 

January 29 Semester 2 Begins 

February 17 No School – Family Day 

March 3-7 March Break 

  

Picture Retake Day – Picture Retake Day is 
Tuesday, November 12.  You must register online 
to get retakes.  They will be doing family photos 
only for those who email or send a note to 
Sandra.  

Parent Teacher – You will now be able to book an 
appointment to see your child’s teacher through 
the bookings app.  You will receive an email 
notification approximately 1 week before Parent 
Teacher Interviews to go online and book your 
own appointment. 

Please note that High School and Kindergarten to 
grade 8 students have different parent teacher 
dates.   

High School Parent Teacher is on November 21st 
from 5:00 to 7:00 pm and on Friday, November 
22nd from 1:00 – 3:00 pm 

Kindergarten to grade 8 Parent Teacher will be on 
Thursday, December 5th from 5:00 – 7:00pm and 
on Friday, December 6th from 1:00 – 3:00 pm 

 

November 2024 

Cambridge-Narrows Community School 

Dates to Remember 

Grad Class Fundraiser – Thank you everyone who 
help support the Grad Bottle Drive. 
Please be on the lookout for the next fundraiser the 
grads will be selling raffle tickets on a gift card/ 
Christmas arrangement or wreath. 
 

 

 
Water Bottles & Utensils – As always, we want to 
remind families that students MUST bring their own 
water bottle and utensils.  We cannot provide cups, 
spoons and forks to the students.  We only have water 
fill stations, so students need to be able to have their 
water bottles to get a drink. 

Also if students have something in their lunch that 
requires a utensil, they need to bring it from home.   

 

 

Kindergarten Registration for September 2025 -  

Pre-Kindergarten registration is on-going.  If you have a 
child or know of a child that will be starting 
Kindergarten in September 2025, please contact 
Sandra to get information for getting them registered. 

Registering gives us the much-needed time to 
organize and plan for the children.  Our staffing for 
September is based on the student population that we 
have by the end of May.  So, registering ensures that 
we have the proper number of teachers in place for 
September 2025.  
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Community Co-Ordinator News -  

Our Remembrance Day ceremony will be held on Nov. 7th at 10:15 am.  Community members are welcome to attend.   

We want to send a special thank you to everyone who helped out with this year's Haunted Walk at the Pines!  Without 
Arcadia, the local Fire Dept.'s, and the C-N Home & School, it would not be the success it is! 

This year is the 25th anniversary of our Annual Tip Off tournament and we are celebrating with an Alumni Game on Nov. 
7th at 7pm.  Our Tip Off tournament starts on November 14th.  The schedule will be posted on our C-NCS Home & School 
Facebook page.   

We want to send a huge thank you to the Cambridge-Narrows Fire Department for bringing the Mobile Fire Safety Demo 
Trailer to the school.  The students loved the interactive displays! 

Our student leadership group would like to send a huge thank you to everyone who supported them in their attending the 
leadership conference in Haliburton, Ontario. It was an amazing opportunity to meet student leaders from across the 
country and to attend some great workshops and hear some fabulous keynote speakers! Lastly, we want to give a big shout 
out to all of our breakfast volunteers who come out and help feed our kiddos!   

 

 

 

 

Buses  
Reminder that when buses are cancelled, they are 
announced by bus number not by driver’s name our 
bus routes have the following numbers. 
FRED/MARK – 317  
DEAN – 352  
JACKIE – 311   
RYAN – 361   
NORM – 347   
 
School Cancellations – Sometimes only certain 
zones are closed during bad weather.  We are ZONE 9 
for school closures.   
Also, please remember that we always need to be 
able to reach you during the school day, in case of 
emergency or closure during the school day. Make 
sure that your contact information is up to date. 
Please call Sandra if any of your contact information 
changes.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding bus 
drivers, buses, or their bus route, please contact 
Transportation at the Oromocto Education Centre.   
(506) 357-4113, ask for Transportation.   

 

Student Fees – reminder that Student Fees were 

due on the first day of school.   If you have not paid your 
child’s student fee and need to make arrangements to 
set up a payment plan, please contact the office. 

Online payments for student fees are the preferred 
method of payment.   

Elementary student fees are $50.  
Middle Level and High School student fees 
are $40.   

If student fees are not paid, the money for the school 
supplies, co-curricular, extra-curricular activities must 
come from the school’s regular budget. This then takes 
away from money available for general classroom 
supplies, office supplies, school furniture, specialized 
Resource and Guidance supplies like wiggle chairs, art 
supplies, science supplies, library books, locks for 
lockers, special prizes and medals, classroom 
technology, classroom toys, playground equipment and 
general upkeep of the school.  
Please contact school if you need to make special 
arrangements to pay your child’s student fees.  Not 
paying student fees directly impacts the children as we 
are not able to offer everything that we usually do 
because we do not have the funds.   
 

Cambridge Narrows Community School 
2158 Lakeview Road 
Cambridge-Narrows, NB E4C 1N8  
 
Phone: (506) 488-3500 
Fax: (506) 488-3505 
X: @cncs_huskies 
Website: https://cns.nbed.nb   
 

Facebook: Cambridge-Narrows Community School Home & School Group 

Principal – Heather Touchie Blakely – 
heather.touchie-blakely@nbed.nb.ca  

 
Acting Vice Principal – Summer Duchesneau – 

summer.duchesneau@nbed.nb.ca  
 

Administrative Assistant – Sandra Jenkins – 
sandra.jenkins@nbed.nb.ca  

 

HOME OF THE HUSKIES 
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